
Welcome to Rowan Class 

Autumn Term 1 – Our topic is  

 

 

Days to Remember  
 

Mrs Walton teaches: 
Mon & Tues 
Mrs Wood teaches: 
Wed, Thurs & Fri 
PE: Mondays & 
Wednesdays 
 
Kit List 
All children will need the 
following items in school:- 

• PE kit 

• Coat 

• Water bottle 

• Book bag (please don’t 

bring large rucksack-type 
bags in to school as book 
bags as we are unable to 
store them in the 
classroom). 

• Hat/suncream (only 

needed if we are lucky 
and have a spell of warm 
weather!) 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
                         

 

Our class author this year is Julia 

Donaldson. Children are welcome 

to bring in favourite Julia 

Donaldson books to share with 

the class. 

The children in years 1 and 2 will 

be given a reading book and 

reading diary to bring home this 

week. Please use reading diaries 

to record any reading your child 

does at home. The children are 

welcome to change their reading 

books whenever they need to. 

 

For regular updates on the things 
we do in class please see SeeSaw,  
the school website, our Facebook 

page and Twitter. 

 

                       

 

For those of you who are returning to our class, welcome back! For those of 

you who are new to our school, welcome to Rowan class! We hope you all 

had an enjoyable summer, and are ready for a term full of fun and learning. 

This half term our topic is ‘Superhero Me’ and we will be learning all about 

what makes us, and others special. Our Science focus will be on the human 

body, and we will be finding out how amazing our bodies are and how we can 

keep them healthy. We will be learning about portraits in Art, and finding out 

about inspirational people from the past in History. 

 

 

SeeSaw is the online system we use to 

keep parents informed about what is 

happening in class. Photos etc are 

regularly posted, and parents are able 

to see what their children have been 

doing as well as make comments. 

Instructions as to how to register for 

SeeSaw and access our class journal 

will be sent separately. If anyone has 

any problems with signing up please let 

us know. 

We would like to improve the 

quality and quantity of role 

play equipment we have 

available for our children. If 

anyone has any dressing up 

costumes or role play toys 

(such as police walkie talkies, 

doctor’s equipment etc) that 

are no longer used we would 

be very grateful for 

donations.

Parents of children in Reception are 

invited to join us for a curriculum 

meeting, during which there will be 

information about the early years 

curriculum, as well as information 

about reading books and class routines. 

The meeting will take place on Tuesday 

1st October at 3.30pm, we hope you 

can join us. 
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